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Silkstone Newsletter

                                 9 April 2019

Welcome to our Summer Term Newsletter. We are all looking forward to another busy term of fun filled activities. 

Parents Consultation Evening
Preschool 1 & 2 Thursday 6h June
Staff Changes
We would like to welcome the new members to our team; Jasmine, Amy and Dawn. 
Summer Term For 3 and 4 Year olds
Early Education Funding
Summer Term is 11 weeks from 29th April to 19th July. Half Term week is from 27st May to 31st May which is not funded.
School Leavers Performance

Our school leavers will be putting on a show for their families on Wednesday 18th July.
Nursery Sessions
Session times finish at 1pm, 3.30pm and 6pm.Please can I remind you that children must be collected by these times. Any late collections will be charged accordingly.
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 Competition
Our Preschool Easter Sing a long and Bonnet Competition is being held on Wednesday 10th April at 10am.
Holidays, Session Changes and Requests
With Holiday season approaching and the increased demand due to 30 hours funding can I remind you that all request must be advised by email or letter, giving at least 2 weeks notice. As always we will do our best to accommodate your requests. Any late notifications will be charged.
Finishing Dates for School Leavers

Please can you advise by email or letter the date you would like your child to finish Nursery before they start school in September.
Preschool School Leavers Transition 
So that you can buddy up and meet others who are attending the same school we are holding a transition meeting on Thursday 2nd May at 6.15pm – 7pm. 
Comic Relief Bun Sales 
Thank you for your support we raised a incredible £111.93.

Nappies/Wipes

Please can I remind parents to bring Nappies/Wipes to nursery for your child. In the event you forget we do have spares available and a small change will placed on your invoice.
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As the weather is warming we are spending increasing time learning outdoors. Please can you ensure you send your child with appropriate clothing, waterproofs, sun cream, sun hat and suitable foot wear. 

Please could you also supply your child with a water bottle.

Nursery Records

If you have made any changes to your emergency telephone numbers please request a new emergency form from the nursery office (also available on our website), so that we can contact you should the need arise. 
Sickness/Absence
Please can we remind parents to notify nursery of absence. Should we not hear from you it is our Safeguarding Policy to contact you.

Library Visits 
Small groups of Preschool 2 children will be visiting Dodworth Library on Monday mornings for Story and Rhyme.

School Leavers Trip
Parents will receive a letter shortly regarding this trip as dates to be confirmed.
Holiday Club
We are now taking bookings for Easter holiday club. For further information please see the Out Of School Team or the Nursery Office.  The list of activities will be available shortly on our website.
Cliff Nursery Silkstone Tel: (01226)792350

